

April 16, 2021

OFFICERS

Anita V. Shelgikar, MD, MHPE

President

Jennifer L. Martin, PhD Secretary/Treasurer

DIRECTORS

Fariha Abbasi-Feinberg, MD

R. Nisha Aurora, MD, MHS

Kelly A. Carden, MD, MBA

Vishesh Kapur, MD

Raman Malhotra, MD

Eric Olson, MD

Kannan Ramar, MD

Carol L. Rosen, MD

James A. Rowley, MD

Lynn Marie Trotti, MD, MSc

Steve Van Hout

Executive Director

Terra Snider, PhD Start School Later

550M Ritchie Highway #164 Severna Park, MD 21146

SENT VIA EMAIL: terra@startschoollater.net

Dear Dr. Snider,

Founded in 1998, the <u>AASM Foundation</u>'s vision for society and the field of sleep medicine is to create *Healthier Lives through Better Sleep*. The AASM Foundation has invested in the future of sleep medicine by supporting more than 240 awards totaling over \$19 million in funding. Our portfolio includes research, training and community award programs.

Start School Later was nominated by AASM member Stuart F. Quan, MD for our <u>2021 Sleep Champion Award</u>, which celebrates successful community-based sleep health services and education provided by non-profit organizations.

The purpose of this letter is to officially inform you that Start School Later has been selected to receive the 2021 Sleep Champion Award, which includes \$5,000 in funds to support your sleep health services and/or education initiatives, as well as complimentary registration for a representative to attend the SLEEP 2021 Virtual Meeting.

In order for award funds to be released to your organization, the following must be received by the AASM Foundation:

- Contact information for the person who would handle receipt of the monetary award (name, title, mailing address, email address, phone number)
- 2. IRS Form W-9 from your organization

Congratulations on your award! On behalf of the AASM Foundation, I wish you the best as you continue to champion sleep health in your community. If you have any questions about this award, please do not hesitate to contact the AASM Foundation National Office at foundation@aasm.org.

Sincerely,

Anita V. Shelgikar, MD, MHPE President, AASM Foundation